Pre School Newsletter

Monday 19th October 2020Learning
Our song this week is ‘Five currant buns’ (this can be found on bbc nursery rhymes website.)
This half term our topic is Autumn. What signs of Autumn can you spot while out and about? (crunchy leaves etc) We are also learning about Halloween this week. Do you have a photo of something you have dressed up as?
Marvellous Me:
We would like to complete a family tree display for our classroom which links to our topic of ‘marvellous me’. Please upload a family photo we can use on Tapestry. 


         









PLEASE read at home as often as possible but at least 3 or 4 times a week. [image: C:\Users\ciaramoran\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\5JV43MRH\MC900440424[1].wmf]






Optional Home Learning
Some topics we are focusing on this week: 
Potion making for Halloween
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we will be making potions using pasta, glitter and other objects. Can you think of a magic spell to tell us?
Matching numbers and quantity of objects
We will be trying to find a number and then count out that amount of objects. Could you have a go at doing this at home and showing us on Tapestry?




  



Reminders:
Please be aware that for the safety of your child, they will be invited into the classroom in the mornings once there are 2 adults in the room. This is normally from 8:45 onwards as it allows us time to set up the room. (Pre-school hours start from 9am) However if it is raining you are welcome to stand under the canopy.
As it is now getting colder, please send your child in wearing appropriate clothing. Please make sure all clothing items and shoes/wellies are named.
We would really like for Tapestry to be a joint learning journey shared between teachers and parents to record your child’s first year at school. It would be interesting to see what they have been doing at home. So please have ago at sharing a photo and a little something about what they were doing. 



Well done to Aila who did some fantastic counting at home. Thank you to Jude for sharing some pictures of his weekend flying a kite and visiting the beach.
Mrs Spencer awarded us with a trophy because we have been the class with 100% attendance for 5 weeks in a row. Well done!





Diary dates: 
School closes on Friday 23rd October at 12:30pm School returns Tuesday 3rd November.
*School closes for pre-school on Thursday 17th December for Christmas.
If anyone else is collecting your child, please let us know in the morning.
After half term the Friday closure, will remain in place for now but will be reviewed regularly in line with national guidance and local advice.
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